
PROTECT YOUR GRANDCHILDREN AND 
YOURSELF FROM COVID-19!
As a grandparent, whether you are the 
full-time caregiver for your grandchildren 
or are helping out while after-school 
options are closed, you are already a hero!

To make sure you can do all the 
things that your children and 
grandchildren count on, you 
need to take care of yourself. 

BE A HERO! 

Be close, but be safe
•	Wear a mask, even indoors, whenever you are 

around your grandchildren or other family 
members who have been out in public.

•	Stay home as much as you can. If 
possible, call on others to pick up and 
deliver your groceries, prescriptions, 
and other things you need.

•	Don’t visit other people or invite them 
inside your home. Connect with family 
and friends on the phone or online. 

•	Wash your hands often. Make sure that grandchildren coming in from school wash their hands as soon 
as they come inside. Adults who come in from work or shopping or other activities should wash their 
hands, too!

•	When your grandchildren come in from school, get them to change clothes immediately. Put their school 
clothes in the laundry basket right away. Adults who come in from work or shopping or other activities 
should change their clothes, too.

•	When your grandchildren want to talk with friends, help them connect on the phone or through video 
chats. Or get them to teach you how! Don’t set up playdates or have friends come over in person.

•	When your grandchildren play outside, teach them to stay at least 6 feet away from anyone who doesn’t 
live with you.



Be strong
One of the greatest things about having children is having grandchildren one day! As a grandparent, it’s 
natural to want to spoil your grandchildren a little—or a lot. 

But it’s vitally important to make sure your grandchildren follow the rules that will keep them and you safe 
from COVID-19. No exceptions!

Be a role model
Your grandchildren look up to you, so it’s important that you wear a mask and follow all the rules to prevent 
COVID-19, too.

Even if you have negative feelings about requirements from school or government, don’t complain about them 
when your grandchildren may be listening.

Talk to your grandchildren about the reasons for these guidelines and why it’s important to follow the rules to 
keep themselves and others safe and healthy.

Be consistent
Learning new things is hard—hard for adults and hard for children, too.

Following all the rules all the time will help you and your 
grandchildren get used to doing them. You’ll be teaching them 
healthy habits. Habits that could save their lives—or yours.

It will help your grandchildren do them consistently, even when 
you’re not around to remind them!

Be a hero!
Your grandchildren are precious, and you want to keep them safe.

When you and your grandchildren follow the rules to prevent 
disease, you will be keeping them safe from COVID-19 and they 
will be keeping you safe, too.

Because that’s what heroes do.
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